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Remarks

ÅRebecca Tadesse, Chief Radiation Protection Branch
ÅInsights from this meeting

ÅStephanie Bush-Goddard, RAMP Program Manager
ÅThanks

ÅCertificates

ÅGroup Pictures



Thanks!!!

ÅWe were glad you were here!

ÅWe are grateful that you participated actively!

ÅWe are grateful that you shared your insights!

ÅWe are grateful that together, we are enhancing 
radiation protection and nuclear safety!

ÅWe hoped that you built networks!

ÅWe hoped that you strengthendcollaborations!

ÅWe hoped you that enjoyed Washington!



w!at ¦ǎŜǊǎΩ aŜŜǘƛƴƎǎ

Å20151st RAMP User Meeting ςOctober 2015

Åнлмс w!at ¦ǎŜǊǎΩ aŜŜǘƛƴƎǎ
Å NRC and South Africa, May 16-20, 2016

Å2017 w!at ¦ǎŜǊǎΩ aŜŜǘƛƴƎ
Å NRC and Taiwan, April 24-28, 2016

Å2018 w!at ¦ǎŜǊǎΩ aŜŜǘƛƴƎ
Å US and Asia or Middle East

Å2019 w!at ¦ǎŜǊǎΩ aŜŜǘƛƴƎ
Å US and Canada or Europe

Åнлнл w!at ¦ǎŜǊΩǎ aŜŜǘƛƴƎ
Å US and South Africa
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